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Welcome to our newsletter 

Children’s Absence 

If your child is absent from nursery 
for any reason, please would       
parents telephone the School Office 
on 01582 726966. 

If you do not phone, please expect a 
phone call or text from us to see why 
your child is absent from nursery. 

Collection and Drop Off Times 

Parents are reminded that nursery    
sessions are 8:30 to 11:30 or 12:45 to 
3:45.  

Please ensure you are on time for the 
start and end of your child's session as 
otherwise your child's learning is        
affected. 

Registers will now close at 8:40 and 
12:55, if your child arrives after this time 
you may have to wait until our language 
group is finished at 8:55 and 1:10. 

Please could parents let us know if they 
are running late for collection. If you are 
late regularly or you are very late to   
collect your child, you will be charged a 
late collection fee. 

No Buggies or Mobile Phones in Nursery 

As parents are now allowed into nursery to drop off and collect their children,  
we would like to let you know buggies and the use of mobile phones are not       
permitted inside the nursery.  

If you have a buggy, you are able to leave it securely in our buggy store. This is 
located on the left hand side of Rothesay Road, through the metal gates. 

Parking 

Please park responsibly when dropping off 
or collecting your child.  

Do not park in the cemetery as there is a 
risk that your car could be locked inside and 
we have no way of helping if this 
occurs. 

Shared Reading 

Please enjoy sharing the book 
your child has brought home from 
nursery. 

Don’t forget to bring your 
book back to be changed 
each week. 

Family Thrive Course 

Wednesday 08 June 2022 to 13 July 2022 

This course will help you find out why play and creativity is important for you 
and your child and will give you ideas of how to support your child at times of 
change and difficulty.  

Please see our Family Worker, Yvonne Janes, to book a place. 

Thrive Day 

Wednesday 18 May 2022 

We will be hosting a Thrive day and 
running activities for parents and    
children to develop an                   
understanding of the thrive approach 
which is used in nursery.  

Invitation to follow. 



 

  

Important Dates 
 

May 2022 

18 - Thrive Day 

27 - Last Day of School 
 

June 2022 

6  - School Reopens 

8 - Thrive Course Starts 
 

July 2022 

21 - Last Day of School 
 

September 2022 

6  - School Reopens 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor Vacancies 

There are currently two vacancies to join our hard working 
governing body, one parent governor and one co-opted    
governor. If you are interested in helping the school meet its 
statutory obligations, to ensure the best outcomes for all our   
children, then please ask to speak to Mrs Brownjohn or Mrs 
Moss. 

Our Website and             
E-Safety 

Don’t forget to visit our     
website for activities to do at 
home with your child to help 
them with their phonics and 
other areas of the curriculum. 

It is important to keep children 
safe on the internet. Please 
see the information on our  
website for ways to do 
this, 

30 Hours in September 

If your child is 3 and you think you would qualify for 30 hours 
childcare and education and would like your child to access 
additional hours in September, you will need to apply by the 
end of July at the latest. 

Go to www.childcarechoices.gov.uk or ask for a letter from 
the office with more information. 

School Fund 

We know many families have had to cut back on their     
spending, but please try your best to pay the weekly £1.50 
school fund that goes towards your child's snack time and   
other nursery equipment. 

No Bags, Toys or 
Food 

Bags are not needed in 
school and toys can also 
get lost or broken. On the 
grounds of Health and 
Safety please leave all 
these items at home. 

Please can parents also be 
reminded to not send their  
children into nursery  with 
food or drink. Thank you. 

Correct Telephone 
Numbers and Email  

Addresses 

Please could parents         
remember to keep us         
updated with changes to          
telephone numbers and email      
addresses as we may need 
to call or send information via 
text or email. 

Attendance 

A big well done to the following child who achieved 100%  
attendance in the Spring Term. 

 Joyce O 

www.rothesaynursery.co.uk 

Play @ Rothesay 

Stay and play sessions are 
for children aged 0-3 and 
run every Tuesday   
(1.00pm-3.00pm) and 
Thursday (9.00am-
11.00am).  

Come and play at Rothesay 
for £1 per family! 


